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Founders' Message

Happy spring! This time of year always brings so much excitement; flowers are
beginning to bloom, temperatures are on the rise, and daylight savings time is
allowing us to get outdoors for the extra sunlight we've been missing.

The shift in priorities over the last year has caused many of us to reevaluate and
upgrade our indoor and outdoor spaces. Maximizing our surroundings has
become increasingly important, and when it comes to our landscapes and
overall properties, implementing an enhancement strategy has become
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absolutely essential. That's why we want to encourage our customers to call on
their Account Managers to assist in coming up with a proactive approach to
property enhancement. Possible enhancement projects and services that we can
provide are split up into four categories:

Water Conservation

Smart Controllers

Drip Irrigation Conversions

Turf Removal

Synthetic Turf

Site Safety

* Weed/Brush Abatement & Fire
Prevention

* Drainage & Erosion Control

® Landscape Lighting

¢ Slip or Trip Hazard Solutions
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Plant Health & Maintenance

¢ Mulching
e Turf Over-Seeding

e Turf Aeration




Even the smallest change can create a strong visual impact and bring beauty
and character to a property, all while helping to ensure your investment and
curb appeal are protected. Some enhancements, like those focusing on drainage
or irrigation, are not as visibly noticeable as others, but they are still very
important.

If you'd like a member of our team to assess your property for possible areas of
improvement, contact us today! Customer satisfaction is our top priority and
we’d be happy to help in any way we can.

Sincerely,

John and Denise Fitzgerald
Landesign C&M, Founders

March Mulch Madness

Mulching is an extremely valuable tool and a key component in the health and
happiness of your landscape. A fresh, well-maintained layer of mulch will have
a huge impact on your landscape and provide a number of key benefits,
including but not limited to the following;:

e Moisture retention

e Soil erosion prevention

e Increased root growth

e Weed suppression and prevention
e Regulated soil temperatures

e Improved soil health


https://www.landesign-inc.com/contact/

For optimal results, we recommend reapplying a fresh layer of mulch at least

every other year during late winter or early spring, typically after heavy pruning
and leaf pickup are finished.

If you haven't already joined in on the mulching madness this March, now is
the time! If you have any questions about mulching or landscape maintenance
in general, please contact us today.

We hope that you’ve enjoyed this month’s newsletter! Please let us know if
there is anything you’d like to see in future newsletters by replying to this email
or contacting us here — we look forward to hearing from you!

Do You Have a Landscaping Project in Mind?
Click here to contact us and get started!
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